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On March 25th, Friday afternoon, Senator Rivera visited the Kingsbridge Heights
Community Center's new 'Room to Grow' program. Over a hundred parents and
toddlers came out to celebrate the opening. That same afternoon, the Kingsbridge
Heights Community Center hosted a Safer Sex/AIDS Awareness fair Event, where
Senator Rivera stopped in to greet parents and kids.

Thanks to Anne Rousselot for the pictures!

In the photo are: from left the staff members from KHCC are Giselle Melendez-Susca,
Executive Director; Yenny Disla, Assistant Executive Director; and Lori Spector,
Associate Executive Director.

 

 


